Press Release

July 13, 2007
Office Furniture Dealer Alliance announces agreement 
with Comprehensive Search.

LaGrange, Georgia USA 

Office Furniture Dealer Alliance President Chris Bates announces that his organization has signed an agreement with Comprehensive Search in LaGrange, Georgia to supply search services as well as assessment instruments for its members.  Bates said, “The most important thing our dealers do is the hiring of new employees and managing employees.  However, that said this is an area where most of our members do not have the expertise or the time.   Recognizing this we evaluated options and signed another hot more aggressive agreement with Comprehensive Search because of its history, results, number of recruiters covering North America and their array of search and assessment services”.  

Comprehensive Search was founded by Jeffrey W. Brown in 1983.  Prior to then he managed Milliken’s contract business.  Comprehensive Search has grown to be the largest search firm within the interiors and building products industries.  They have done searches for just about every title within that focus over their 24 year history.  There are 13 recruiters located throughout the United States.  The staff in LaGrange, Georgia has expertise in recruiting, databank management, interviewing, references and finding passive candidates among the billions of pages on the internet.  Further, they have the latest in technology in regard to applicant tracking software and sourcing software.  Their web-site www.comp-search.com outlines some of the services, history, clients and capabilities.  In 2004, they launched CareerTrip.com which is a niche job board serving the same focus which allows OFDA members to inexpensively post openings or access the several thousand resumes on that web-site.

The assessment instrument they represent creates a success profile of the position for which the candidate is being considered within the OFDA dealer network.  The applicant can than take the test 24/7 on the internet with results emailed to the dealer/hiring manager shortly thereafter.  This further enhances the hiring decisions made by the dealer.

Bates concluded, “We are pleased that we are able to find a firm with this type of expertise to enhance the hiring decisions made by our members.  Further the fees for these services are discounted”.  Comprehensive Search has selected Virgil Rambo as the primary liaison between the two organizations.  Rambo has been with Comprehensive Search 5 years as Recruiter.  Prior to that, he held various management positions within ​​​​​HON Industries and has considerable experience working with contract dealers.  He can be reached at (972) 624-8260 or contact Merritt Shelton, Manager, Search Division at (800) 881-9942 ext. 204.
For more information contact Chris Bates, President of OFDA at (703)549-9040 ext 100 or email cbates@iopfda.org.
